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To WPC supporters,  

 I am so excited to share we have had an amazing 

WPC Youth Overnight event. As you can see by the                    

pictures we had a great time.  

 We had Worship, Praise and Prayer time. Enjoyed 

DQ treats in Wells (a highlight!), watched a movie, stayed 

up late (maybe too late for this 60 year old) and ‘hung out’! 

We had delicious food and good fellowship with nine 

youth and four staff.  

 Likely by the time you read this we will have also had 

a WPC Prayer initiative for the YFC Middle School Prairie 

River Camp; if not please join us for prayer; in person or 

from your home.  

 

Thank     .you 

Robin Gudal 

Area Director of 

Wilderness Prayer 

Center  
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Continued on back 

THANK YOU TO THRIVENT for helping to                    

underwrite the event.  

June 2024 

Worship time. 

Youth said it was a good time! 
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